
The staff at Lakewood Village is grateful
for our residents' appreciation. Thank you for all of the cookies,

chocolates and holiday cards!

We are blessed to have many activities here and the wonderful generosity.

The Lester's
Free Concert
Saturday, February 5
@ 7:00 p.m.

Join us in the clubhouse for
this fun-filled night of uplifting
music. Click here to learn
more about The Lester's.

December 11:
Kids judged the
Christmas lights on their
annual hayride and there
were two winners!

We also had an adult Christmas Party with a white elephant and cookie
exchange and a few songs too!

https://www.thelesters.com/bio


Thanks to a few residents,
our local church, food pantry,
and Treehouse Communities,
we were able to bless a family
in need.

We also started a few new groups:

Aerobic Swimming on
Mondays and Thursdays at
1:00 PM (weather permitting)

Plastic Bag Cut and Crochet
Group to make mats for the
homeless on Mondays at

11:30 AM.

We had one food distribution this
month and our regular weekly activities of coffee hour and poker on
Tuesdays and Church on Sundays.  

We have a couple new houses ready to sell and more will be completing
soon.

Our new office building is in the final stages of completion so there will be
lots of action after the holidays! Hopefully soon all the other amenities will
be started too!

Please stay in communication with the office if you have needs or see
concerns. Again remember to not walk on people’s lawns, go on the sites
of new homes without a staff member, or park on the grass.  Do register all
guests, any changes to your household, new pets, and children. Please
supervise young children in park as playing in the parking lot is not a safe
place with all the traffic. 

Let’s make this the best year ever by Helping those around us, being
respectful, and uniting to make this the best community ever!

Tamra Lewis,
Community Manager

https://lakewoodvillagevb.com/homes-for-sale/


Resident Information To Share?

Do you have a job skill or interest opportunity to share
with the community? We are starting a resident support feature

in our newsletters. Call the office (772) 567-4358

Residents are always looking for someone to help or somewhere to go!!

Visit our Website
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